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Technical Delegate’s Report

After the race of the Hungarian GP, car number 44 was randomly chosen among the top ten cars for
more extensive physical inspections.

Subject to these physical inspections was the steering wheel with internal electronics, connected
wiring looms and software.

All inspected components were found to be in compliance with the 2022 Formula One Technical

Regulations.

Jo Bauer

The FIA Formula One Technical Delegate



